
Tidelands Photography Club 

Board Meeting 

April 26, 2022 
Those present: Sandra, Fred, Linda, Lynnand Jackie. 

Meeting called to order at 8:36 by Fred. 

 

March minutes approved with exception of length of time of the local 

attractions videos is 1 minute. 

 

Treasurer’s report balance of $3368.65 

 

Winyah update: 14 images are up and will remain up for 2-3 months. 

 

Local attractions video: Sandra will begin working on 3 more attractions 

soon.  They will be Moore’s Farm, Yawkey Reserve and Vereen Memorial 

Historic Gardens in Little River.  

 

Tidelands Photo Book.  Discussion tabled till next month and would like to 

invite Gary Burg to the meeting to get answers to some of our questions/ 

concerns. 

 

Possible Spring trip:  Bear sighting trip is still possible, probably in mid-May 

Fred also agreed to get information on Sylvan Heights Bird Sanctuary in 

N.C,  near Scotland Neck 

 

Membership update: Linda sent email to unpaid members and received a 

good response.  There are now 102 paid members and the dues income to 

date is $2407.50 

 

The June meeting needs a leader.  David was voted on by present board 

members, pending his approval. June's presenter is Scott Murphy and long 

lenses are his topic. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:20.  



 

 


